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Oklahoma Medical Research Foundation
825 NE 13"

Oklahoma City, OK 73104

Simone Perenti
Mattioli Engineering Corporation

Dear Simone:

Thank you for sending us the Ultrapeel Transderm lontopheresis system. We
plan to investigate the use of this system to enhance percutaneous delivery of
drug molecules and small molecular weight proteins. This technology may be
useful in the immunctherapy of tumars, or for treating inflammatory skin
diseases. We look forward to collaborating with you and your company., and as
these studies move forward, | will keep you updated an our progress.

Sincerely,

Mark Nayier, M.D.
Clinical Associate Member
Okiahoma Medical Research Foundation



